
 

 

Emergency Shutoff Notice 
  
  

Where When Time 
From 430 to 480 
O’Connor Street,  
Byers Drive, and Falk 
Court 

Wednesday, 
November 23 

From 8:00am to 
2:00pm (subject to 
change) 

  

WHY:  To repair a leak on a water main   
Please do not call the emergency number unless you have a 
different situation than this particular shut-off, as the water 
operators will be occupied with the repairs. 
  
WHAT TO DO: Please prepare for a shutoff by storing extra 
drinking water and washing water if you plan to be home during 
that time. 
 
Sediment may come out of your faucets.  This is a temporary 
condition. To help clear pipes in buildings and at properties, ask 
maintenance personnel to run outside hose bib. To help clear the 
pipes in your unit please run the faucet in your tub first, then run 
the rest of the inside taps until the water is clear.  You may wish 
to postpone doing laundry until the following day. 
 
The purpose of this notice is to keep you informed of our 
activities.  
Thank you for your cooperation. We regret any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
 


